VKC: Warning about violation of information disclosure
On 20 Jun 2017, Vinh Khanh Cable Plastic Corporation announced notice of violation of information disclosure as follows:

On 19 Apr 2017, Hanoi Stock Exchange announce Notice No. 514/ TB- SGDHN on listing VKC under warning category. Besides, n accordance with the Statistic of Hanoi Stock Exchange, the Company has violated 3 times as from 1 Jan 2017.
Hanoi Stock Exchange request the Company to conform to the procedures of disclosing information. 

